
29th May 2023
Woodend Christian CAMP NOTICE
Dear Whānau/Parents/Caregivers,

This year our Year 5/6 camp will be held at Woodend Christian Camp in Week 2 of Term 4
(Monday 16th - Wednesday 18th October). Woodend offers students a chance to experience a
range of activities that previous camps at this year level have offered. All of the Year 5 and 6
students will attend camp together which will allow students across the classes to enjoy a
shared experience.

All costs have been calculated on full participation of all Year 5 and 6 students.
Total camp cost is $180 per student.

It is our intention to accommodate all students and their whānau. For this reason, you can
either pay as a lump sum or you can choose to pay it off in installments. Please call into the
office, phone or email Lisa or Leeanne if you have any questions regarding making payments:
(lisa@opawa.school.nz or leeanne@opawa.school.nz).

You can pay to the office by eftpos, cash or direct credit/internet banking. Please quote your
child’s name and room number. Bank account number 12-3147-0419969-00

Gear: It is important that your child has the appropriate clothing for the conditions. We have
attached a list for you to keep in a safe place, so you can begin to collect or borrow the gear
that is required. Students will be required to bring their waterproof jackets in for checking in
term 3 of 2023.

Fitness: To help the students get the most out of this camp it would be beneficial that they
stay active over the winter months.

Parent help for camp: If you are interested and able to assist on camp, please fill in the
attached form and return it to classroom teachers. Please note that camp only requires a
certain number of supervising adults and therefore we may not be able to take all who
volunteer. Please note that all camp volunteers are required to be police vetted.

For notices, gear list and information go to our school website.
http://www.opawa.school.nz/camp2.html

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s classroom teacher.

Ngā mihi,
Caroline Arthur (Rm 12), Alice Weir (Rm 13), Michael Williams (Rm 14) & Nick Jorgensen (Rm 12
& Team Leader)

mailto:lisa@opawa.school.nz
mailto:leeanne@opawa.school.nz


CAMP HELPERS

I am available to assist on the Year 5/6 camp at Woodend from October 16th-18th 2023

My child’s name & room ________________________________

Parent/ caregiver’s name _______________________________

Contact number/email _______________________________

We acknowledge that everyone who volunteers to help with school camp is qualified by being
either a parent or caregiver.

To help us with the selection process could you please note down any additional skills that you
will bring to our camp. This will help us make an informed decision. Thank you.

Please return this form by Friday 2nd June.


